Expression of Interest -
Food and Beverage
Operator - Marapikurrinya Park

Pop-up

The Town of Port Hedland is seeking Expressions of Interest
(EON) for operators to provide food and beverage services
from two fitted pop-up sea container located at
Marapikkurinya Park in Port Hedland. The deadline for
submissions is 5:00pm (AWST), Friday 17 November 2024.

EOl documents and information on how to respond are
available at https://www.porthedland.wa.gov.au/our-council
fdoing-business-with-the-town-of-port-hedland/portside-pop-
ups-expression-of-interest.aspx  or by contacting Jason
Laverdure, Business Engagement Officer on 08 9111 5000 and
council@porthedland wa.gov.au

The Town accepts electronic submissions only. Electronic
submissions are to be made via email only by the closing
date and time. Canvassing of Elected Members and Town of
Port Hedland Staff will disqualify the EOI submission,

Carl Askew
Chief Executive Officer

Port Hedland




